WINTER 2024

Member News

CU Kind Day



A Special Project for Taylor's Ford Senior Center











Every year credit unions all accross Michigan join forces to celebrate kindness and help their local communities. With a grant from The Michigan Credit Union League, Total Community

The Michigan Credit Union League, Total Community CU was able to make coffee time at the Ford Senior Center special and a little easier with a new coffee-bar.

Members of the TCCU team, Amy, Maranda and Susette went to the Ford Center and used some skills unrelated to their jobs at TCCU to assemble and stock a sophisticated bar area where visitors to the center can grab a coffee to enjoy during their visit to the center or as they leave.

The TCCU team hopes Taylor's seniors enjoy using their new coffee-bar as much as we enjoyed building it.



ANNUAL MEETING #MEMBERSHIP Wednesday, March 20, 2024

As a credit union member-owner, each year you have the opportunity to hear a report on the financial performance of the credit union. All members are invited to join us for the Annual Meeting.

Our Annual Meeting will be an in-person event March 20th beginning at 5:15pm and will take place at the credit union. During the meeting, light refreshments will be available and door prizes awarded.

At the Annual Meeting, we will also elect our Board of Directors. The Nominating Committee has nominated Robert Merriman, Kenneth Nelson and Sandra Tanner for the Board of Directors. Other nominations may be made in writing; nomination forms can be obtained at the credit union office or download at www.tccu.us. Completed forms are due February 4, 2024.

Notice regarding privacy

Federal law requires us to tell you how we collect, share, and protect your personal information. Our privacy policy has not changed and you may review our policy and practices with respect to your personal information at the website listed below or we will mail you a free copy upon request if you call us at (800) 291-3003. The credit union's privacy sharing policy information is available on our website at: https://www.tccu.us/privacy/

People Helping People – Fish & Loaves Community Pantry





Thanks to the generosity of our members TCCU is able to support people in our community through the mission of F&L.

Throughout the year, members of the TCCU Team spend time helping our friends at Fish & Loaves prepare and pack food items donated by members of TCCU and other caring individuals and businesses.

Thank you Members-

During the holidays TCCU offered members the opportunity to double their donation to Fish & Loaves Community Food

Pantry with our Dollar For Dollar Match. For every dollar donated by members, TCCU donated one too. Thanks to the



generosity of our members, TCCU was able to send \$550 to Fish & Loaves before Christmas.

Continuing Education Scholarship Program







Congratulations to our 2023 scholarship recipients Nadine and Jacob. The 2024 scholarship application will be available in February 2024.

Enroll in

e-Statements for a chance to WIN

AIRPODS
MAX
New enrollments
January 1
through February 28

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS: MLK Day, January 15
President's Day, February 19
Good Friday, March 29 (close 1:30pm)





Follow Total Community CU on social media for TCCU updates.









Serving anyone who lives or works in Michigan, and their families.